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In light of the current findings regarding the sentience of these amazing creatures, I 

had already made the decision to not eat them. (I am not a vegetarian). The 

proposed farms would be unconscionable and cruel and a total disregard for the 

scientific understanding we have about these animals. That coupled with the 

acknowledged environmental ramifications make such farms unacceptable. 


